
December 16, 2022
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                              President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:           COVID-19 Update #127
 

Hello all… 

As we near the end of 2022, I am sending this message of hope for a joyous and healthy 
New Year 2023!!

Much of the past 3 years has been focused on COVID-19 – its impact, the vaccines, 
treatments and many ways it changed our lives forever.  I hope to write about only good 
things in the year ahead – including the development of our new community (MoZaic 
Concierge Living) in Stamford.

Please take this time to reflect upon the good in our lives – family, friends, colleagues 
and others who make the world a better place.  I know that I am blessed to be 
surrounded by so many that do exactly that – each and every day.  

Happy Chanukah, Merry Christmas and Happy Kwanzaa – may these celebrations 
bring light to all of us.

Thank you for your support, patience and cooperation.

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


